
To: 
 
The Honourable Maxime Bernier 
Minister of Industry 
 
Please ignore Ted Rogers and reserve radio spectrum for new competition in the telecom market. 
 
Canadians would appreciate better anti-trust regulation from our government, as well as better 
service for cell phones and other wireless communication. 
 
Thank you, 
Jennifer Tillett 


